
  

  
Next Chapter Meeting 

We look forward to seeing you at our next Chapter 

meeting Wednesday, April 13th  at 7:00 pm at the 

DAV building, 901 Maine Ave, SW.  See you there!!  

Membership Dues  

Start the 2016-2017 term off right!  Become a 

financial member of the WDC Chapter by paying 

your dues at the next meeting or through the P.O. 

Box. Membership dues are $75. Have a PayPal 

account? Send payment for dues using the Chapter’s 

email: wdc-tsualumnichapter@tsuwdc.com 
 

It’s time to Run!-Registration is now open! 

 3rd Annual Big Blue Tiger 5K Run/Walk  April 16 

at 8am www.tsu-alumni.org/links.html  
 

Can’t attend? Give back by sponsoring a student! 

Alumni Relations is asking alumni chapters to 

sponsor at-least (5) TSU students for the run/walk 

with efforts to reach 100 student sponsors. 

 DCHBCU Alliance 4th Annual  5KRun/2KWalk  

June 25 at 8am www.dchbcu.org  

 

 
April 15-17, 2016 

http://www.tnstate.edu/alumni/alumniweekend.aspx 
 

 
October 9-15, 2016 

2016 Golf Classic & Fundraiser 

This year's Golf Classic and Fundraiser will be held 

at the East Potomac Golf course at Haines Point on 

Thursday, June 16th.  Please see attached flyer for 

details to participate. 

 

WDC Chapter Executive Board elections  

Nominations are now open for WDC Chapter Executive 

Board elections. The open offices include President, Vice-

President, Corresponding Secretary, Recording Secretary, 

Financial Secretary, Treasurer, and Parliamentarian. If  you 

are a financial member interested in nominating your 

fellow alum or yourself, please send name(s) to the 

Nominating Committee chair, Brandon Foley 

(bfoley86@gmail.com) by May 10th.   

 
**Message from the National Alumni Association** 

 Not Receiving Information from Us? Update Your 

Address! 

http://www.tnstate.edu/alumni/updateinfo.aspx  

 If you are a financial active member who did not 

receive the Alumni Outreach Magazine, produced by 

the National Alumni Association, please let us know via 

email at: wdc-tsualumnichapter@tsuwdc.com  

 

TSU National Alumni Association Convention  

Washington, DC June 16-19th 

Convention Info and hotel Registration  

The 2016 National Convention registration is now open! 

Book your hotel reservations at the Liaison Capital Hill 

Hotel. For more information, visit:  

http://www.tsu-alumni.org/natconv.htm 

Volunteer Opportunities 

As the host Chapter for the National Convention we need 
your HELP! There are several committees that could use 
your skills and expertise. We welcome any commitment 
level!! Please sign up today!  

Contact: President Kimberly Fowler 

wdc-tsupresident@tsuwdc.com  
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